Notice to hold teleconference meetings pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 13D.021

1. Due to the current federal and state emergency declarations and guidance about limiting
person-to-person contact due to the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic, by action of the school board of
the Pelican Rapids School District all future meetings of the Pelican Rapids school board will be
conducted in accordance with Minnesota Statutes 13D.021 Meetings by Telephone or Other Electronic
Means until further notice.

2. One or more board members may participate by telephone or other electronic means.

3. In accordance with Minnesota Statutes 13D.021, members of the public are not permitted to
attend this meeting due to the current health pandemic. Persons may monitor this meeting from a
remote location via Zoom. The link to this meeting will be posted on our district website.

4, Public comment for school board meetings during Opportunity for Visitors to Speak may be
submitted as follows: bripley@pelicanrapids.k12.mn.us
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